
 

 

MMA 
Provider Notice 

 
 

Date:   4/13/2022 

 

 To:   CCP Preferred Providers 
 

RE:   MMA Preferred Providers 
  
 

Effective January 26, 2022, CCP has implemented and maintains a program that reduces or eliminates 
service authorization requirements for high performing providers meeting quality performance criteria 
established by CCP.   
 
Prior Authorization Requirements  
 
Providers deemed to be high performing by meeting the quality performance goals set by CCP as to 

further the Agency’s goals, are exempt from specific prior authorization requirements listed below: 

• All imaging procedures (CT/MRI) on the plan’s prior authorization list  

• All elective OB-GYN procedures on the plan’s prior authorization list 

 

For more information, please visit our website: www.ccpcares.org > Providers > Providers for MMA > 

Services Requiring Prior Authorization. Waived services are identified as: “Requirement waived for high 

performing PCPs/OB” 

 

If you have any questions about this notice or need further assistance, please contact Community Care 

Plan Provider Operations (855) 819-9506.

 

http://www.ccpcares.org/

